
May 14 & 15, 2025 – Washington, D.C. 
Sponsorship Information 

Each spring, over 200 New England Council members from all six New England states gather in
Washington, D.C., for the Council’s Washington Leaders’ Conference. Over the course of the two-
day event, Council members will have the opportunity to meet with members of Congress,
Congressional staff, and key federal agency officials to learn about federal policy initiatives that
impact the region’s economic well-being and to voice their opinions and concerns to policy makers.   
 
As a Washington Leaders’ Conference Sponsor, you will enjoy the following benefits: 

President’s Dinner: 

Representatives of the sponsor organization who are participating in the Washington
Leaders’ Conference are invited to attend the President’s Dinner, an exclusive welcome
dinner for NEC Board Members and event sponsors held the evening before the conference
commences. This year’s President’s Dinner will be held on the evening of Tuesday, May 13,
2025, at The Decatur House.

Registration: 

As an event sponsor, registration fees ($750 per person for Council members) are waived for
any members of your organization who wish to attend the Washington Leaders’ Conference. 

Acknowledgement:

Washington Leaders’ Conference sponsors are acknowledged on event materials including: 

Event Webpage 
All Event Email Communications 
Event Signage displayed at throughout the conference 

Head Table Seating:

Sponsors are offered a head table seat for at least one of the events during the conference.  

If you have questions or are interested in participating as a sponsor, please contact  
Larry Zabar at (617) 723-4009 or lzabar@newenglandcouncil.com. 
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